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After blessing the Kriedeman‟s new home, Pastor Carey 

Schram presents a Bible to Darnell. Photo by Judy 

 

Kriedeman Home Dedication 
Thanks to everyone who made my house dedication a 

huge success. 

A special thanks to Pastor Carey Schram, who delivered 

a wonderful message and a glorious blessing on my new 

home. 

Thank you to the Silver Valley Stitchers, Osburn Baptist 

Church congregation, Marie Carver, Bob and Ruth Larson, 

and Celia Ruff for the wonderful gifts and delicious 

refreshments. 

Last but not least, thank you to everyone with the Fuller 

Center for making my dream of being a homeowner a 

reality. 

God Bless Everyone!!! 

Darnell Kriedeman 

 

 
Jill Jackson presents a broom, dustpan, and a large bag & a 

basket full of household supplies from the Osburn Baptist 

Church to Darnell and Kyle Kriedeman.  Included is a 

“Harvest Blessings” plaque. Photo by Ed Vang 

 

“You shall love your neighbor as yourself.” 

Lev 19:18; Matt 19:19; Gal 5:14; James 2:8 

 
Ribbon Cutting Ceremony at the ReUse Store:  From left:  

Haley Gosline, Ruth Larson, Karrie Jerauld, Verne 

Blalack, Barb Fisher, Judy Blalack, Mark Green, Jack 

Best, Mike Humphrey, Bob Larson, Bob Campbell, Ed 

Vang, Marilyn White, Richard Spears, C J Leetch, & 

seated are Bev & John Lightner 

 

Grand Opening of the Fuller Center’s 
“ReUse” Store—October 14 

By Barb Fisher 

When I arrived at the store that morning and opened the 

door, I could feel the excitement in the air!!  The day was 

filled with excitement! 

I sat down near the door and welcomed guests who 

arrived.  There was a constant opening and closing of the 

door.  Some people looked all over the store to see what 

was available to buy.  Other people took a quick look and 

left.  There were several that come in and went out several 

times.  There were even some people who came in with 

donations. 

When there was a slight lull, I took a quick “tour” of the 

store.  I had never been there before.  When I heard about 

the “ReUse” Store, I thought it would be filled with tools 

and equipment for building.  Was I SURPRISED as I 

walked around to find the store was filled with a wide 

variety of things like light bulbs, dinnerware, sofas, 

mirrors, books, toys—even  an artificial Christmas tree and 

numerous other things—a wide variety. 

The Board of Directors and the volunteers present were 

waiting for the ribbon cutting ceremony which would be 

held at noon.  Colleen Rosson of the Greater Silver Valley 

Chamber of Commerce had a beautiful pair of scissors—

not just the kind you have at home, but scissors that were 

“giant sized”!  As the ribbon came apart, marking the 

official opening of the “ReUse” Store, there was clapping, 

cheering, yelling, and excited talking.  The “ReUse” Store 

is now officially an official Fuller store! 

 

  

 

 

http://www.svfch.org/


What’s Happening 
 

 
ReUse Store volunteer, Bev Lightner, (at right) visits with 

Mike Humphrey, Bob Campbell and Colleen Rosson after 

the ribbon cutting ceremony. Photo by Terri Coak 

 

 
With help from Don Ashcraft and Jack Best, Verne 

carefully unloads a very heavy pellet stove donated by 

Angela Lautzenheiser. Other photos by Judy 

 

 
Our youth workers, Hope Turner, Heather Barker, Ian 

McNutt, and helper, Serenhey White, dig a drain ditch 

along the back of the ReUse Store. 

 

 We are delighted with the warm response we 

have received for our efforts. 

 
Volunteers, Jack Best & Mark Green, feed insulation to the 

hopper while Verne shoots it above the ceiling at the rear 

of the ReUse Store.  In addition to selling the donated 

items, cleaning, & pricing at the front, work is progressing 

on some remodeling of the building, such as insulating, 

making drain ditches, installing a utility sink inside where 

it is warm  (thanks, Jeff Simonson & Kevin & Adam 

Hutchings), sorting & sometimes fixing the new donations 

in the shop/staging area at the back.  Also, time & energy 

is spent collecting donations.  Our thanks go to Gary 

Moore & Jerry Brantz and to Bob Campbell for their 

services as gleaners with their pickups. 

We cannot possibly function without all the volunteers 

who usually come on a regularly and also those who drop 

in to help:  Jeff Simonson, Joyce Lavergne, Destiny 

Hutchings, Joyce Moore, Jerry Nickerson & others who 

happen to be handy.  If you can help, please let us know—

it would be great to have a regular schedule set up! 

 

 
Verne spent his 73 birthday working on wiring in the 

garage at the Kriedeman home.  We do not build garages 

for our “simple, decent homes”, but this came with the 

remodel house.  In addition to organizing & working at the 

ReUse Store and serving as Treasurer and Bookkeeper for 

Silver Valley Fuller Center for Housing, he is the overall 

construction supervisor & electrician for the housing 

efforts.  He needs help!!—with the electrical wiring, 

supervising repairs to the ReUse Store (especially since we 

are expecting more youth helpers), and an assistant 

bookkeeper who is QuickBooks literate.  



Come to our booth at the 
Craft Fair 

In our “Baskets of Plenty”, we are 

raffling: 
Individual’s Donations:  Canned fruit, 

jams & jellies; dried fruit; Christmas tree 

cross-stitched ornaments; embroidered 

tablecloth & dish towel set; fringed 

tablecloth; & more 

And donations from: 

Bitterroot Mercantile; Cattails Antiques; 

JB‟s Country Garden; Humdinger Drive-

In; Linda Miller at Salon 107; 

McDonald‟s of Kellogg; Silver 

Mountain Water Park; Silver Valley Car 

Wash; Sass Jewelry; Ron‟s Sportsman; 

Sunnyside Drug; A Hint of Whimsy; 

1313 Club; Brooks Hotel; Building 

Maintenance & Supply; D & G Bakery; 

Fonks; Teresa‟s Treasurers at Papa‟s 

Barn; Indelible Tidbits; Klock Tower 

Mall; North Idaho Trading Co.; 

Northern Pacific Depot Railway 

Museum; The Hub, Silver Valley 

Pickettes; Pennaluna & Co.; Pizza 

Factory; Sierra Silver Mine Tour; Carol 

Thrasher at Tabor‟s Emporium; Silver 

Country Coffee; Barney‟s Sooper 

Market; Bonnie‟s Creation; Sheryl 

Reagan & Charlotte Wardrop @ Wild 

Rose Beauty Salon; Tall Pine Drive-In; 

Papa Murphy‟s Take „N‟ Bake Pizza; 

Body Beautiful; Yoke‟s Foods, and The 

Espresso Barn 

 

 

Drawing for this oil painting by Laney will be Sunday, 

Nov 6 at the Silver Valley Arts & Crafts Fair.  Our thanks 

go to Barb & Gordon Canterbury for donating it.  Tickets 

for this and the other drawings are $1 each or 6 for $5. 

 

 
 

 
Judy Blalack, 2

nd
 from left, was invited to speak to the 

KWANIS luncheon meeting at the Broken Wheel.  Shown 

here are the officers, Marlene Martin, treasurer, Christina 

Mace & Parker, president, and Bill Scudder, secretary.  

KWANIS is another non-profit service organization which 

focuses on the youth of our community. 
Photo by Cheryl Morgan 

Photo by Terri Coak 
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We thank these businesses for supporting our newsletter. 
 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

  



Thank You,  
October Donors 

We like the way your generosity 

blew toward us. 
Anonymous, Lois & Everett 

Arvidson, George & Melody Blalack, Daniel McGee, Ron 

& Ladonna Boothe, Mary & Mark Bren, Marie Carver, 

Ron & Margaret Eggart, Barb Elfsten, Tom & Connie 

Fudge, Paul Geisler, Vern Hanson, Nancy Hardy, Pat & 

Sharon Hewitt, Tom & Michelle Kilbourne, Bob & 

Barbara Launhardt, Jacques & Janice Lemieux, Roger & 

Marilyn Mangum, Patricia Minar, Maurice & Joyce 

Pellissier, Herbert & June Quade, Haley Gosline, Lloyd & 

Wilma Sanders, Lowan & James Smith, Gary Stanley, Lee 

Summers. Marilyn White, Lois White, Mary Woolum, 

Necia Wright, Rick Taddi, Joyce Morden, Don Rumpel 

Sales, Jonathan Lannen, Duane Hammeren, Diana 

Vranich, Charlie Jenicek, Rosalie Miller, Rod & Jackie 

Fields, Shirley Domy, Mrs. D L Mattmiller, Denise 

Conley, Carl & Esther Hoiland, Mike & Joan Church, 

Osburn Lyons Club, Angela Lautzenheiser, Johnnie & 

Tina Knoll, GuestHouse Inn & Suites, Celia Ruff, 

Panhandle Cleaners, Silver Valley Stitchers, Osburn 

Community Baptist Church, Pastor Carey Schram, Ida 

Hubbard, R & M Quality Homes, Mary Lou & Norman 

Dubiel, R & R Construction, The Hugh Hamilton Estate, 

Joan Finman, Belinda Miller, Dan Block, Millie Savage, 

Lifetime Roofing & Siding, Joan Jordan, Mrs. Grondin, 

Watts Electric, Robert Wines, Debbie & Larry Schultz, 

Tallis & Trina Blalack, Gary Moore, Bob Campbell, Karey 

Scholey, Bruce Wakeham, Stovern Supply, Jeff Crawford 

Peggy Finney, Pat Cornell, and Nathan Wendt CPA 

 

Greater Blessings Donors 
Glory Carlile, Nancy Henderson, Verne & Judy Blalack, 

Josephine Davis, and Grace Holton, 

 

[If I‟ve missed someone, please let me know.  Judy] 

 

We are delighted to receive a gift from Penny 

Michael honoring Dan & Nancy McGee on 

their 25
th

 Anniversary. 

 

Coming Events 
Nov 5-6—Silver Valley Arts & Crafts Fair, Silver Hills 

School, Osburn 

Nov 7—Finance Committee, ? PM, ReUse Store 

Nov 8—Board & Partnership/Construction & PR/Fund 

Raising Committee meetings, 6:30 PM, Mt. View 

Congregational Church 

Nov 24—Thanksgiving 

 

 

We are honored to receive these memorials. 

From Dan and Shirley Schierman, 
in Memory of Florence Ferguson 

From Kathy McPherson 
in Memory of Edith Uhl 
and of Dorothea Taylor 

From Kerry & Lori Sawyer 
in Memory of Doris Kerns 

From Dick & Louise Varner 
in Memory of Hugh Hamilton 

From Pat & Ray Sales 
in Memory of Darrel Weller 

From George & Melody Blalack 
in Memory of Darrel Weller 

From Verne & Judy Blalack 
in Memory of Darrel Weller, 
Edith Uhl, Dorothea Taylor,  

and of Evelyn Nordstrom 

From Jim & Norma Seaton 
in Memory of Betty Fugate 

Johnnie Bisaro, Everett McCorkle, Doris Kerns, 
and of Lori Lake,  

Wish List 
Fund Raising & PR Committee Members 

Gleaners 

ReUse Store Volunteers 

 

Here's Help for SVFCH . . . 

 I‟d like to join the “300 Club” and pledge at least $10 per month for one year.  Please note 300 on your check. 

 Here is my pledge for $ __________ per month for one year. 

 Here is my gift of $ __________. 

 I have a house and/or land to donate. 

 I can make a no-interest loan for $ __________.  Please call about working out the details. 

 I can provide construction materials either discounted or at no cost. 

 I would like to help with construction and/or committee work.  Please call me to help or send a volunteer form. 

Name _______________________________________________ Phone ____________________ 

Address _______________________________________________________________________ 

City __________________________________ State ____________ Zip ____________________ 

Please return to Silver Valley Fuller Center for Housing, Inc.P.O. Box 338, Smelterville, ID 83868786-6013 

 

 

  I do not wish to be on your mailing list. 

  I do not wish a receipt or thank-you. 

 



 
Enjoying refreshments following the “Grand Opening” 

ribbon cutting are Jack Best, Mike Humphrey, CJ Leetch, 

Haley Gosline and Zak Failla. Photos by Judy 

 

 

 

 
While Bob Larson (at right) records the items donated, Bill 

Hutson, Richard Spears, Chris Leetch, Bob Campbell and 

Faith Spears unload donations from the Hugh Hamilton 

estate. 

 

 
Shirley McLain presents a cross-stitched sampler created 

by the Silver Valley Stitchers to Darnell Kriedeman at the 

home dedication. 

 

 

The ReUse Store is Officially Open 
For Sale: (stock on hand is constantly changing) 

Building Supplies: 

 Doors; Windows; Plumbing; Electrical; Lighting; 

Furnaces; Kitchen & Bathroom Cabinets; Medicine 

Cabinets; some Roofing, Siding, Flooring, etc. 

Furniture: 

 Sofas; Tables; Chairs; Cabinets; Shelving; Desks; etc. 

Appliances: 

 Ranges; Washers & Dryers; Shampooers, Vacuums, 

etc. 

Miscellaneous: 

 A Boat; Tools; Bikes; Entertainment items (some 

books, tapes, CDs & games); Dishes; Jewelry; 

Knickknacks; Drapes, Christmas items; etc. 

 

Store Hours 
Tues through Sat from 9 AM to 5 PM & open Fri to 7 PM 

Closed Sunday & Monday 
 

The printing of this 

newsletter is courtesy of 

ABC Business Equipment  

1-208-786-1041 

and 

Supporters Like You 


